
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…  The 

second month of school is 

already behind us, and 

we are steadily moving 

forward. We had a few 

celebrations and trips, but 

we are hard at work 

academically as well. 

 

In English Language, we 

have read all the stories in 

unit one and have 

moved on to the second 

unit looking at an 

informational text about 

ancient kids. We are in 

the midst of writing short 

narrative stories which will 

be “published” into books 

in November. We are 

working hard to 

understand the writing 

process. 

 

In Mathematics, students 

finished looking at the 

order of operations and 

practicing multiplication 

of 3-digit by 2-digit 

numbers and division of 3-

digit by 2-digit numbers.  

 

In Social Studies, we are 

continuing to learn about 

the different groups of 

people who 

immigrated to 

Canada and how their 

lives changed 

throughout time.  

 

In Science, students 

finished up the unit on 

Flight and completed 

the end of unit 

assessment by 

creating flying 

machines.  

Happy October!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


